
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday 8th March 2019 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
I am delighted to inform you that our class has won the attendance incentive for both the 
autumn and spring terms. This means, we have had the highest attendance across the 
whole school and each week our attendance percentage has been turned into pounds. We 
won just over £200 in total which is fantastic. 
 
The children asked to use this money to go on a class trip. After much deliberation, we have 
decided to go to The Plaza Cinema, Crosby to see the Lego Movie 2. The trip will take place 
on Thursday 14th March. We ask that all children please be prompt this day as we will be 
leaving school at 9:15 to ensure we don’t miss the start of the movie. All children will be 
provided with popcorn and a drink and will return to school for lunchtime as normal.  
 
We will be using a mini bus and taxis to get us there and 
back and your child will be with members of staff at all times.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions and return the 
slip below, to me as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss M Gallagher 
 

Year 5 Teacher 

 
 
Child’s name: _________________________________________   Class: _________ 
 
 
I give permission for my child to attend The Plaza Cinema on the 14th March 2019   
 
 
Parent’s signature: _______________________________________ Date: _________ 
 
 
 
 


